
Through humility, courage and devotion we blossom and grow  

St Mary’s Church of England Primary School 
an academy in the Good Shepherd Trust 
Petworth Road, Chiddingfold, Surrey, GU8 4UF 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Evans 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Costumes for our summer production of ‘Aladdin Trouble’ 
 

Our summer production of ‘Aladdin Trouble’ will be held on Thursday 10th and Friday 11th 
July with    performances starting at 6.30pm. 

 

Each class will perform a song and dance during the production, and we would be super grateful if 
you are able to provide a costume for your child. 

 

We have attached a list of costume suggestions for each year group to this letter. Please also do not 
feel that you have to go to lots of expense to buy a costume; gathering items to put together a 
homemade costume will be just as fabulous!  

 

Please could your child bring their costume into school, in a named bag, by Tuesday 8th July. If 
you have any problems with finding items, please let your class teacher know as soon as 
possible. 

 
More information will                    follow about timings and routines for the evenings of the production. 
 
Many thanks in advance- your support is very much appreciated. 

All the best,  

Miss Emma Hampshire  

Assistant Headteacher and Year 6 Class Teacher 

 

(t) 01428 683115, (e)  admin2@stmarys-godalming.surrey.sch.uk (w) www.stmaryschidd.org 
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Reception Class: 

Song: Aladdin  

The children will be performing a song about Aladdin. Please provide your child with 
black leggings/shorts/trousers or a skirt, and a brightly coloured plain t-shirt.  
 
Year 1: 
Song:  In the Market Place 
The children will be marketplace traders. They could wear clothes as if they are 
selling goods at an Arabian market. This could be skirts, trousers, shorts, a plain 
black/brown/white T-shirt/dress/tabard/ waistcoat with perhaps a shawl/ scarf 
and/or a tea towel/fez for a headdress.  

 
Year 2: 
Song: I’ve Had Enough 
A song about Princess Jasmine. The children could wear brightly coloured or Arabian 
style clothes – such as hareem trousers/waistcoat/ skirt/tops etc, but please do not 
go to lots of expense to buy costumes especially for this!  

 
Year 3: 
Song:  Just Three Wishes 
This song is linked to the appearance of the genie. Children are welcome to wear 
brightly coloured Arabian style costumes, or any type of sparkly/brightly coloured 
clothes that add a touch of bling. Sunglasses/accessories etc also welcome! Please 
do not go to lots of expense to buy costumes especially for this!  
 

     Year 4: 
     Song: New Lamps for Old 

A song linked to the evil plans of Abanazar. Children could wear black clothes with a 
perhaps a splash of red somewhere! Feel free to apply some black eyeliner/face 
paints to create a sinister look on the night!  

 

    Year 5: 
    Song: Wishy Washy Laundry 

A larger-than-life, colourful number in Widow Twankey’s Laundry. Children could 
wear bold, mixed patterns, garish outfits as if they are wearing the contents of the 
laundry themselves, for example, stripy socks, bright t-shirts, trousers, shirts, shorts, 
tutus, oversized pants on top of tights/trousers, crazy accessories etc.  Go wild!  


